

Dear Parents,
Your child wishes to join Football Club which will start this week and run from 3:30 – 4:30pm on Tuesdays (starting Tuesday 20th September until half-term).
Football boots and shin guards are required in order to safely take part.

It is necessary for you to give permission for your child to stay after school and ensure your child is either collected at 4.30pm or allowed to walk home at the end of the session.
Please fill in and return the slip below to the school office from tomorrow morning if you wish your child to take part. 
Please note there are limited places for this club and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Yours sincerely,
Mr Veitch
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I give permission for my child __________________________ to participate in 
Football Club starting on Tuesday 20th September
I will pick my child up at 4:30 pm.
My child is allowed to walk home               
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Signed: _______________________________ 
